
 
 

OFFICE OF THE 

Vice-President (Student Life) 
Date​: 07/30/2019 
To​: Students’ Union Council  
Re​: Vice-President (Student Life) 2019/20 Report # 7 

 
Dear Council, 
 
We’re coming into our last month of summer! Just about time to crack open the books again, it 
felt like the summer flew by. Here’s my report though! 
 
1. Sexual Violence Prevention 
I have been meeting with various University administrators over the past few weeks to discuss 
the hiring of the Sexual Violence Prevention Coordinator. So far, all of the stakeholders 
involved are eager to see this initiative progress. We are analyzing the financial logistics of the 
position to determine a sustainable funding operation. More to come soon! 
 
2. Emergency Response Plans in Residence  
Last week, the Residence Advisory Committee approved Residence Services’ emergency 
response plan. The plans will be included in trainings for all student leaders in residence and 
will be very helpful in future emergency situations.  
 
3.CAUS Conference  
This week we are attending the CAUS Counterparts conference in Lethbridge. It’s going to be 
nice to meet all of our counterparts and see what work they’re doing! 

 
August is a very busy month for the exec and we are out of office a lot, but if you need to reach 
me please send me an email and I’ll get back to you as soon as I can! 
 
 
 
 
Cheers, 
 

 
University of Alberta Students’ Union Vice-President (Student Life) 
Jared Larsen  
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